
 
 
 
 
  
 
Sent Via Electronic Transmission and Overnight Delivery 
 
November 17, 2003 
 
 
Ms. Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 
 Re:   Docket No. UT-033044, Order No.03 - Order Requiring Disclosure of  
         Information (Triennial Review Order) – Granite     
  Telecommunications, LLC Response  
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
This letter is to advise the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission pursuant 
to Order No.03, Order Requiring Disclosure of Information (Triennial Review Order), 
that although Granite Telecommunications, LLC has been granted authority to provide 
telecommunications service in the State of Washington, it has not initiated services at this 
time. 
 
Granite Telecommunications, LLC responses to CLEC questions 1-70 are, therefore, not 
applicable.    
 
Please contact me if you require additional information. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Jason Spinard 
General Counsel 
Granite Telecommunications, LLC 
  
 


